
 

 

OF SUMMER LUNCH – FRAMLINGHAM COLLEGE 

SUNDAY 4 JULY 2021 
 

By kind permission of the Principal, we are delighted to announce that we have 

arranged a Summer Lunch for OFs and their partners/guests on Sunday 4 July 2021 

at the prestigious Fowler Pavilion at Framlingham College.  We will commence with 

drinks from 1200hrs and we will take our places to eat at 1300hrs.  Seating for 

80 persons is available – so do take this opportunity to come along to meet and 

catch up with colleagues and friends.   

 

We will have a three-course meal, with wine or soft drinks, followed by coffee for the 

amazing price of £35 per head.  A vegetarian option will be available, if requested on 

the application form.  Dress: Smart Casual.  The first 20 Young OFs under the age 

of 30 years on 4 July 2021 to apply for a place will be offered a 50% discount!   

 

To reserve a place, please complete an Application Form and send it to the OF 

Coordinator – Kate Jackson (kjackson@framlinghamcollege.co.uk). 

 

Obviously, if the COVID19 situation changes, we may have to cancel the lunch – so 

please ensure that your contact details are provided where specified on the 

Application Form.  It is essential that we have contact details for all attendees. 

 

Please book early!  If you wish to cancel a confirmed booking for any reason, you 

will receive a full refund, if the request for cancellation is received before 26 June 

2021.   

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 
Simon Dougherty 

07808 931 656 

dr.simon.dougherty@gmail.com 


